Dear Hr- Ferrater Mora, - o Swg s

 Thank you so very much for giving me your
time yesterday. It was so generous of you to help
me, especially since this is vacation time and I
really had no right to impose upon you.

Talking with you has clarified the problems
of my paper considerably = which is very important, -
since some sort of truth is more.likely to arise from
error than from confusion, at any rate.

Thank you once more for your kindness - and

I hope that no other student will bother you.
Very sincerely, L

Martha Bridqe
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